TREVIAN SC

What are PODs?
A PODs stands for Play-On Development system (PODs). It will consist of multiple teams with similar
abilities.

How fast will we change the FCU Level of play?
We will monitor CDC and other agency guidelines, evaluate our local environment, and determine our ability
to safely move to the next level.

Are we still using Pinnies at practice?
Yes, we will still be using pinnies at practice. We will be providing a pinny for your personal use all year.
Please keep it in your bag.

What do | need to bring to practice?
Please bring a water bottle, extra mask, pinny (we will give to you for the year), hand sanitizer, and all your
soccer related equipment, including your own ball.

Do I need to wear a face covering during practice?

You do not need to wear a face covering during practice. You do, however, need to wear a face covering as
you enter and leave the field. Your Coach will provide instruction on when it is safe to remove before the
training/game begins and when necessary to put back on at the conclusion of the training/game.

Are my practices any different than prior years?
No, practices will remain the same. You will be with your team and head coach.

How will the games work this fall?
Games will be on the weekends. You will play against another team within your PODs. There will be referees.
Uniforms are required.

What happens if a player on my team has a positive COVID test?
Each situation will be handled on a case by case basis. Attendance will be monitored and recorded at each
and every training and game.

Can I go to another team’s practice?
No, you must attend only your team's practice sessions.



